

PO Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

## MEMORANDUM

TO: Dartmouth Lakes Advisory Board

Shubenacadie Canal Commission Halifax Watershed Advisory Board

Shubenacadie Watershed Environmental Protection Society

FROM: Paul Morgan, Planner, Planning & Infrastructure

DATE: April 25, 2012

**SUBJECT:** Shubenacadie Lakes Sub-Watershed Study

On Wednesday June 13, 2011 a meeting has been scheduled at 7 p.m. at the Fairbank Centre, 54 Lock Road in Dartmouth. Representative of AECOM, the consulting firm selected to undertake this study, will be presenting the draft preliminary report with recommendations for water quality objectives. There will be a opportunity for questions and comments following the presentation

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at any of the contact addresses listed at the bottom of the page.